PHONE NO: 071-9310213 FAX 9310119,
OFFICE OF TIHE
MEDICAL SUPERINTENDENT
GMMMC HOSPITAL SUKKUR
June 2018

NO: MS/GMCHS/SUKKUR/ - Dated

NOTICE

[t is brought into notice of all the concerned that that the NIT No.

MS/GMCTIS/SUKKUR/ 9437 dated 21/05/2018. scheduled to be opened on 117062018,
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hereby postponed. ‘The next schedule i-¢ 19-06-2018 shall be the ollowed for Se 01 o0

10 as per advertisement in Newspaper.

Whereas all the other terms and condition arce sanc.

/

MEDICAL SU i’lCRlN'l‘]CN])ENT
GMMMC HOSPITAL SUKKTUR

Copy submiited to the Secretary Ilealth Government of® Sindh Karachi for kind

i
information.

2. Copy forwarded to the Managing Dircctor SPPRA Government of Sindh Karachi lor
information.

3. Copy forwarded to the Director (Inlormation & Advertisement) Information Department

Government of Sindh Karachi for information and seven (07) copies for carly publication

/n three (03) leading News Papers Sindhi. Urdu and English.

\j. Copy forwarded 1o the Dircetor (A&F) SPPRA/-13 Government of Sindh Public
Procurement Regunlatory oy information. along with soll & hard copy of Notice for
information and placing the same on the SPPRA Web sile.

5. Copy tor members Procurement Conumittee for information.

6. Copy to Notice Board.
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